
 

 

 

Bec Cycling Club 

Open Hill Climb, Sunday 11th October 2020 

 

Cancellation 

 

It is with great regret that I have to announce the cancellation of the Bec Hill 

Climb.   

 

We have been working hard to find a way of running the event in a safe, Covid 

compliant way but in the light of ever-changing circumstances and growing 

external challenges, we have reluctantly decided that it is not viable to go 

ahead this year. 

 

We would like to thank Tandridge District Councillors who have, as ever, been 

very supportive.  We have also had great support from riders and it is 

disappointing that we have not been able to put on an event for you all – we 

tried! 

 

This is only the second time the Bec Hill Climb has been cancelled since 1956, 

the other time being after the Great Storm of 1987, when White Lane was 

blocked by several large trees.  

 

We look forward to a return to racing in 2021. 

 

 

Keith Butler 

Bec Cycling Club 


